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           6th October 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

An invitation! 

We are inviting you to come to one of your children's maths lesson next week to find out how we teach maths 
so you will be able to understand how you can help your child with their work. The lesson will last for an hour 
and you can come in and watch the lesson. 

The dates set for you to come into school are: 

• Monday 20th October: Year 1 & 2 from 8:45 to 9:45 am 
• Tuesday 21st October: Year 3 from 8:45 to 9.45 am 
• Wednesday 22nd October: Year 4 from 8:45 to 9.45 am 
• Thursday 23rd October: Year 5 from 8:45 to 9:45 am 
• Friday 24th October: Year 6 from 8:45 to 9:45 am 

I look forward to seeing you at your child’s open classroom. 

Best wishes, 

  

S.Rai-Moore 

  

Mrs. S. Rai-Moore 

Deputy Headteacher 
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